
December 4, 1997

BULLETIN #810

ELECTION OF SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION OFFICERS AND EXECUTIVE
 COMMITTEE

This is to inform you that a meeting of the Surplus Line Association of California Nominating Committee was held on
 October 28, 1997. The Nominating Committee will submit, at the Annual Meetings held January 13, 1998 in San
 Francisco and January 15, 1998 in Beverly Hills, the names of the following individuals for Chair, Vice Chair,
 Secretary-Treasurer, and the Executive Committee for 1998:

Chair:

William H. Newton LeMac & Associates, Inc.

Vice Chair:

Katheryn A. Nelson Nelson, Gordon & James Insurance Services Inc.

Secretary-Treasurer:

John H. Graves Victor O. Schinnerer & Co., Inc.

Executive Committee Members:

Stacey Beougher IIW Insurance Services of California

Euclid Black Black & White Insurance Services

Roger E. Chaix R.E. Chaix & Associates Insurance

Daniel V. Colacurcio Swett & Crawford

Marion A. Perkins First State Insurance Services

Stephanie Reynolds J&H Marsh & McLennan, Inc.

Gray Scott Trans Cal Associates

Gerald J. Sullivan Gerald J. Sullivan & Associates, Inc.

Timothy J. Summers McGraw Insurance

Deanna M. Zanoni 
Director, Stamping Office

  


